
September 19, 2013 Plan Commission/Groeschel 

TOWN OF CALUMET 

PLAN COMMISSION HEARING 

 

The Town of Calumet Plan Commission will conduct a public hearing on Thursday, 

September 19, 2013 at 7:00 PM at the Town Hall, W2104 Hwy HH, Malone, WI to 

consider the following: 

 

Daniel F, Glen M., and Neil D. Groeschel, and Cherie A. Buss have petitioned the Town of 

Calumet Town Board for a zone change on two parcels from Agriculture to Business on 

Parcel TO5-17-18-26-09-008-00 (10.69 acres) and Parcel TO5-17-18-26-12-003-00 

(2.00 acres). The property is located on Hwy 151(there is no fire number at this time). 

The use will be for business/storage. 

 

All interested parties will be heard. 

 

Members of the Town of Calumet Town Board may be in attendance. 
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